
 
 

Marsden Primary School 
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29th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
FINAL LONDON REMINDERS 
 
I am sure you are dealing with some very excited children, I know we are, so 
I just wanted to send you some final reminders. 
 

 The School will be open from 5:30AM on Thursday, the bus leaves at 
6:00AM. 

 If your child needs medication, e.g. travel sick tablets etc. please bring 
it with your child’s name on and hand it to a member of staff. 

 Children will need a rucksack for the bus with their spending money, 
breakfast, lunch and water bottle in. 

 A bag will go under the bus with their clothes etc. in – they will not 
have access to this until Thursday night.  

 Your child will need to wear their hoodie – this is coming home with 
them tonight.  

 
I am sending a text out in the next hour, can you please check that you get it 
and that your contact details are up-to-date on Parentmail. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
 
Mrs Caroline Marshall 
Headteacher 
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